
SMS Important Message: November 2  
  
Good morning, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal 
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is an Important Message for today, 
November 2.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via 
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages 
tab. 

 

● Due to high winds beginning last night and moving into this morning, 

Sandusky Middle School has experienced a loss of phone and internet 

service and work is being done to remedy this problem.  All staff will be 

working remotely to continue to support learning today.  Due to this 

problem, however, attendance was not available via the required Zoom at 

8:45 am.  We also understand that families have also experienced power 

loss at this time. If you are experiencing these issues, please do not worry 

about attendance for today.  Our staff will work to remedy any situations 

that have arisen due to the loss of internet service.  As always, we look to 

“Lead w/ Care” in difficult situations for our families and students.  Please 

do not hesitate to reach out to SMS staff and administration for any 

concerns you may have.  Thank you, and have a great Monday!  

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), 
our Facebook page and our website for more important information 
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is 
pleased to serve our community! 


